
 

16th August 2016 

 

NOTICE FOR PGDASS STUDENTS 
 

The orientation programme is arranged on 
19th August 2016 at 4.00 P.M. in the 
Statistics Laboratory on the third floor.  

Regular lectures will commence from 20th 
August 2016. 

All are requested to attend. 

 

 

 

                    Prof. Anil Arekar 
                                          Course Co-ordinator 

 


